
Attention, students and parents! It’s not too late to 

enroll for the fall semester at Oral Roberts University!   

Although classes start soon, scholarship money is still 

available for those who qualify!  Go to ORU dot EDU 

slash TODAY and apply now!  IF YOU ARE A FIRST 

GENERATION COLLEGE STUDENT, ORU HAS 

SPECIAL SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITIES FOR YOU!  

DON’T MISS THIS MOMENT!  It’s your chance to live in 

the dorms, attend class in-person, and embrace the college 

experience you’ve always wanted. It’s not too late!  Go to 

ORU dot EDU slash TODAY or call 918-495-65-18. That’s 

918-495-65-18.  There’s still time!  Invest in your future 

today at ORU!


